
 

 

                 Welcome back everyone.  

 

Welcome back to you all. I hope that you and 
your child have enjoyed our short half term 
break. I am looking forward to teaching your 
child and working alongside you this term.  

In class  

We have Mrs Messett (Mon – Thurs) and Mrs 
Tahir (Fri) as our Teaching Assistants and 1:1 
support this term. In addition, Miss Diamant 
will be teaching some lessons on Tuesdays.  

Science                   
Our Topic this term is Changes around us – 
seasons. 
We will learn - To be able to ask simple 
questions and recognise that they can be 
answered in different ways, to identify 
objects, to perform simple tests, to observe 
closely, using simple equipment, to gather 
and record data to help answer a question, 
observe changes across the 4 seasons and 
observe and describe weather associated with 
the seasons and how day length varies. 
 
P.E. 
P.E. will take place every Monday and 
Tuesday and both sessions will be outdoors. 
P.E. kit will be worn all day. Please allow 
children to wear trainers during the cold 
weather.    
                        

PSHE                              
Our main focus for Spring 2 will be to ensure that 
all children are happy, healthy and feel safe at 
school. We will be focussing on feelings and 
emotions; healthy relationships this term.  
  
RE                                        

We will be learning about the Creation this term. 
Each week we’ll be focussing on different religions 
and their creation stories.   

Red Class Newsletter 
Spring 2 - 2024 

 

      

Geography 
Our Geography topic this term is ‘Our Local 
Area’. We will use basic geographical 
vocabulary to refer to key human and 
physical features,  
Devise a simple map; & use & construct 
basic symbols in a key;  
Use simple fieldwork & observational skills to 
study the geography of the surrounding 
area, including key human & physical 
features and using a range of methods. 
There is a possibility of us taking a walk in 
the local area.  
 

Home Learning 
Home Learning will be posted every 
Thursday on Google Classrooms. Your child 
will be expected to complete their tasks by 
the following Tuesday. This includes weekly 
Phonics, Numbots activity, daily reading and 
a comprehension task, as well as a termly 
range of topic themed tasks. Uploaded topic 
learning will be shared each week in class.  
 

Reading  
Reading should be done daily at home. This 
ensures your child progresses brilliantly this 
year! Remember to sign the reading record 
book when reading with your child.  
 
Thanks in advance for supporting your child 
with this.  
                 
I hope that we all have a fantastic term of 
learning. 
 
Mrs Smith 

 
 

 


